
I had the pleasure of another wonderful
Hot Chocolate with the Head with some of
our Y5/6 Learners recently. Thank you
to Emily, Carter, Matilda, Casper and Dorri
for joining me. It was lovely getting the
chance to talk with them all. 
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WALK TO SCHOOL CHALLENGE
We continue to be
doing incredibly
well as a school in
the Walk to
School Challenge.
We topped the
Sheffield
leaderboard for
April and we are
the 7th placed
school nationally.
What an amazing
achievement!  

HEALTHY SNACKS

We would like to remind you that children are able to bring a healthy snack to
school. This could include items such as fruit, vegetables, bread sticks or

cereal bars. We aim for a common sense approach with the key to it being
healthy. Crisps, sweets and chocolate are not allowed at snack time. Children
in Reception and KS1 are provided with a piece of fruit or vegetables each

day. Our tuck shop also sells healthy snack for children in KS2. 



Reception 94.8%

Year 1 97%

Year 2 96.7%

Year 3 97.4%

Year 4 95.5%

Year 5 96.8%

Year 6 94.8%

ATTENDANCE NEWS
up to 3.5.24 School 

Target

96% COMING 
SOON ....

Y6 SATS WEEK- MONDAY 13TH MAY- THURSDAY
16TH MAY

BREAK UP FOR HALF-TERM- FRIDAY 24TH MAY

BACK TO SCHOOL- MONDAY 3RD JUNE

Y1/2 PHONICS SCREENING CHECK WEEK- W/C
10TH JUNE

INSET DAY- FRIDAY 14TH JUNE

We have some sporting
achievements to celebrate.
Firstly our NFL team came 1st
place in a recent competition,
winning every game. Secondly,
some of our children took part
in a cross country event. They
did amazingly well. We had a
second place team and a third
place team and two of our
children won silver medals.

SPORTING SUPERSTARS



On Wednesday 17th April,
Thea in Y5 was invited to
meet the Lord Mayor in his
Chambers at the Town Hall.
This was in recognition of
her fantastic entry into
Sheffield Young Artist 2024.
Thea had tea with some
other special guests and
looked all around the historic
room. She's now excited for
the exhibition and awards
ceremony!
Well done, Thea! 

Supporting children on a life-long learning adventure

THE SHEFFIELD YOUNG ARTIST COMPETITION


